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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-4E5

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. K. Graesser

Site Vice President
Byron Nuclear Power Station
4450 North German Church Road
Byron, IL 61010

Dear Mr. Graesser:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated May 25, 1994, which
incorpo,ates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description (Topical
h;r,rt). Based on our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will
require more than 60 days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will
be notified of the results.

Please contact Mr. Fred A. Maura of my staff at (708) 829-9752 with any.
questions you have regarding his matter.

Sincerely,
Original signed by Bruce L. Burgess (for)

|

Mark Ring, Chief
Operations Branch

cc: L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President
Nuclear Oversight and
Regulatory Services

G. Schwartz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing' Project Manager, NRR
State Liaison Officer, Wisconsin
State Liaison Officer
Cha'irman, Illinois Commerce

Commission
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